

King George Crescent, Rushall, Walsall, West Midlands, WS4 1EG TEL: 01922 721081

Email: postbox@elmwood.walsall.sch.uk Website: www.elmwood.walsall.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr. L. Cross, BA Hons. MSc, NPQH

Assistant Headteachers: Mrs G Francis, BA Hon, NPQML, and Mr M Hawkes, BA Hons, NPQSL

DEC

31st January 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

ELMWOOD SCHOOL GOVERNING BODY - VACANCY FOR A PARENT GOVERNOR

Further to my previous letter informing parents and carers of the above vacancy, unfortunately we did not receive any interest in this role.

I am therefore writing to see if any parent or carer would be interested in joining our friendly team of governors. We currently have two other parent governors, Sarah Thornton (mom to Adam in Year 9) and Jamie Leigh Roberts (mom to Ellie in Year 9) – Sarah has kindly put into words her thoughts on being a parent governor:

- Helping to make a different to your child's education and the community as a whole.
- A better understanding of how the school is run.
- Having a voice with regards to policy decision making.
- · Being more involved in school activities.
- Meeting new people.
- · Having a sense of giving back to the school community.

If you would like to be considered for this vacancy, please either email me on dcanham@elmwood.walsall.sch.uk or telephone 01922 721081, the closing date is Friday 11th February 2022 at 3.00 pm.

Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you would like to find our more or have any queries.

Yours sincerely

Dawn

MRS D CANHAM

CLERK TO THE GOVERNORS







Team Teach Gold Award

Dyslexia Friendly School Level 1 Award

aktor



Walsall's Anti-Bullying Charter Mark - Silver Award